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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

September 4, 2018 

 

 

Elinor Daleiden 

69 Milton St N #1 

St Paul MN 55104 

 

VIA EMAIL: e_daleiden@yahoo.com  

 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 69 Milton Street North 

 

Dear Ms. Daleiden: 

 

This is to inform you I have consulted further, now with the City Attorney in this matter and we 

agree that you appeal should be granted. I believe the language in the Minnesota State Fire Code 

pertaining to sprinklers may be interpreted as allowing you to maintain your system with the 

strobe alert and without external monitoring. This is different than the recommendation I made 

earlier after consulting with Fire Inspection management. I apologize for the delay in coming to 

this conclusion and hope this resolves the matter for you. 

 

Your appeal is scheduled for City Council Public Hearing Wednesday September 12, 2018 at 

3:30 p.m. in City Council Chamber on the 3rd floor of City Hall should you wish to further 

contest the matter. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8570. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Marcia Moermond  

Legislative Hearing Officers 

 

cc:   Fire Supervisors 

 Laura Huseby 

 Frank Kennett, frank.kennett@gmail.com 

 Melanie Wehrmacher, mwehrmacher@yahoo.com 

 Kate Prochnow, kate.prochnow@gmail.com 
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